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January 6, 2022

VIA FEDERAL EXPRESS
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AOBA Alliance, Inc. - Change in DirectorsRE:

Dear Ms. Troupe:

Sincerely,
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This letter is to inform the Commission of a change in Directors of AOBA Alliance, 
inc. Effective January 1,2022 Mr. Conor Jeffers replaced Ms. Mary Lynch on the 
Board of Directors of AOBA Alliance, Inc.

Kevin D. Carey
Vice President of Operations 
AOBA Alliance, Inc.

Thank you for your attention to this matter and please direct any questions to the 
undersigned at (202) 296-3390.

Tanowa Troupe
Secretary
The Public Utilities Commission
Of Ohio

180 East Broad Street
Columbus, Ohio 43215 O
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1025 Connecticut Avenue NW, Suite 1005, Washington, D.C. 20036 
(202) 296-3390

URL www.aobaalliance.com
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Aoba Alliance, inc.
Together generafe
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